
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

To help cover the cost of your child’s school supplies, we are collecting $40.00 from all Grades 
1 to 6 students. This method helps to standardize school supplies and ensures that each child 
will have sufficient supplies for the entire school year. If you have more than one child at Prairie 
Rose, please separate the school supply payment per student, per classroom, as it will go 
towards the classroom that the student is in. Please note that we do not carry change; please 
provide the exact amount and the classroom teacher will provide families with a receipt.  
 
 

In addition, we ask that each child brings the following items labeled with their names on it:  

 1 backpack 

 1 lunch kit 

 1 water bottle 

 1 pair of white soled running shoes to stay at school 

 1 pair of outdoor shoes/boots 

 1 pair of good quality headphones  

 2 boxes of Kleenex  
 

School Supply payment is due to your child’s classroom teacher before Friday, September 26, 
2025. (We accept cash or cheque).  
 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Grades 1 to 6 Teachers 


